
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Semi	Annual	Form	477	Report 
 
 
December 30th, 2021 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey WA 98503 
 
Re: Form 477 Annual Reporting Docket UT-210002 
  
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
Attached please find our 06/21 Form 477 report as filed with the FCC. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Dale Merten 
VP/Chief Operating Officer 
 


